Further improvements at Doune Hillclimb

Lothian Car Club have invested over a quarter of a million pounds in the safety and refurbishment of the facility in the last ten years and safety continues to be our top priority.

Our track licence is dependent on meeting the many criteria stipulated by the MSA and in turn ensuring that our landlords are not compromised in what is effectively their "back garden".

Given the fact that the MSA has requested further barrier work over the last 5 years we have always worked to their specification and agreement of all work carried out is sought prior to any work being carried out.

The Club recognises the limitations of the hill and the dangerous nature of speed hillclimbing in general, those who volunteer to run the venue are well aware of the safety aspects of competing at Doune along with the need to protect competitors and spectators alike.

We are an open club and as you may know a very small group of people carrying out a huge task of providing the 'king of the hills" as such we are willing to listen to any constructive suggestions regarding the improvements to the hill and encourage anyone to contact us directly with a view to discussing the items in question either at the venue or over the phone.

The club committee does not have the time to enter into forum chats and it is the policy of the club not to do so as too much introspection comes from such individual opinion.

Our contact details are on the website and we are always looking for volunteers to help with the running of the hill.

Tim Thomson Chairman Lothian Car Club tim@dounehillclimb.co.uk

www.dounehillclimb.co.uk

August 2015